
 
 

June 17 BCHD Board Meeting to Hear Plans for  

Reduced Healthy Living Campus Project 
Virtual Meeting will Present Updated Campus Proposal 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
Media Contacts:  

Cristan Higa, BCHD (310) 374-3426, ext. 117 cristan.higa@bchd.org 

Dan Smith, BCHD (310) 374-3426, ext. 156 dan.smith@bchd.org 
 

REDONDO BEACH, Calif. (May 22, 2020) – Beach Cities Health District (BCHD) postponed its 
mid-March Healthy Living Campus public study session due to the COVID-19 Safer At Home 
Health Order. Updated campus plans will be the topic of the virtual BCHD Board of Directors 
public meeting on June 17 at 6:30 p.m.  

Significant modifications to the proposed Healthy Living Campus Concept Master Plan will be 

presented – based on public input and potential impacts of the project – including a reduction 

in assisted living units, a shorter construction window and more. 

Members of the public and media are invited to attend the June 17 Board meeting via call-in 
or videoconferencing platform.  More information will be available on June 12 about how to 
join this meeting and make a public comment at https://www.bchd.org/board-directors-
meetings. 
 

About Beach Cities Health District 

Beach Cities Health District (BCHD) is among the leading preventive health agencies in the 

nation and has served the communities of Hermosa Beach, Manhattan Beach and Redondo 

Beach since 1955. As a public agency, it offers an extensive range of dynamic health and 

wellness programs, with innovative services and facilities to promote health and prevent 

diseases in every lifespan. BCHD also operates AdventurePlex, a health and fitness facility 

where kids play their way to good health, and the Center for Health & Fitness, a comprehensive 

fitness center that is the only Medical Fitness Association-certified facility in California. Visit 

www.bchd.org or call (310) 374-3426 for more information. 
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